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Croxby Activity Clubs 
EYFS to Year 6 

3.30 pm to 4.10pm 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Activity clubs will be available to book via your Arbor account under clubs from 4.00pm on 
Monday, 15th April and will close on Monday, 22nd April at 4.00pm. All clubs have a capacity 
of 30, unless otherwise stated and places are booked on a first come, first served basis. If 
you are unable to book, then the club is full. A booking needs to be made for your child to 
attend. 
 
Children who have a booking to attend a club will go directly at the end of the school day.  
Collection is at 4.10pm, unless they are in KS2 and have permission to leave alone or are 
attending After School Club. Collection will be in the back playground; please ensure you 
arrive on time to collect your child. 
 
The clubs will run from Tuesday, 7th May until Wednesday, 19th June. Once you have booked 
your child onto a club, they will need to attend each week between these dates. If for any 
reason your child cannot attend a session, you must let the school office know via email. 
Once booked, you can check your own club bookings on your Arbor account. 
 

Monday School Apps Homework Club Year 3 to Year 6 

Monday Crochet Club Year 2 to Year 6 (25 places) 

Tuesday Running Club Year 3 to Year 6 

Tuesday Film Club EYFS to Year 2 (20 places) 

Wednesday Crest Award – scientifically solving problems (20 places) Year 3 to 6 

 
If your child attends Matildia Club, this will continue until the performance in July. Whilst the 
above clubs are running, collection will be in the back playground. 
 
Cancelled Sessions 
Due to parents' evenings, there will be no Croxby Clubs on Tuesday, 4th June and no Croxby 
Clubs or First Steps Club on Wednesday, 12th June. 
 
How to sign my child onto a club This link will explain how to book a club. 
 
If you have any queries, please email the school office at office@croxbyprimary.co.uk  
 
Thank you 
 
Admin Team 

Croxby Primary 

Bricknell Avenue 

Hull 

East Riding of Yorkshire 

HU5 4TN 

Tel 01482 846171 

office@croxbyprimary.co.uk 

www.croxbyprimary.co.uk 

 

 

 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360008179494-Signing-my-child-up-for-a-Club-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Arbor-App
mailto:office@croxbyprimary.co.uk

